
Returning toReturning to
SchoolSchool  
Years 2 to 6



Mrs Baldi, Mrs

Deratz and Mr

Hearne, along with

Trevor and all the

teachers are very

excited to have all

of Years 2 to 6

students returning

to school. 



Some things will be the
same and some things
will be different when
you return.



Co-operate
Achieve
Respect
Engage 

The rules are the same. Our
expectations are the same:



Actively listening
 and following

instructions are still
very important.



You will have your own teacher in
your own classroom.  You will be
able to sit next to someone and
the desks will not be separated.
You will not be working through the
Framework Book or learning via
Google Classroom.



All students will
sanitise their hands
regularly
throughout the
day. 



All school staff will be
wearing face masks
indoors.  Some students
may be wearing face
masks too.



Parents and carers
are not permitted on
school grounds until
the Department of
Education eases
restrictions.



Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2) 
Stage 2 (Years 3 and 4) and
Stage 3 (Years 5 and 6) will
play in separate areas. 
Year 1 and 2 will play on the
Western Asphalt. 
Year 3 and 4 will play on the
Eastern Asphalt. 
Years 5 and 6 will play on the
Grass and Netball Court. 
On rostered days you can play
in the equipment area at Lunch
2. You must stay in your
allocated playground.



Why Do We Have Set Playground Areas?

Schools have been
asked to keep students
from different stages
separate to stop the
possible spread of
germs.



When you arrive in the morning after

8.55am, you will leave your bag

outside your classroom or in the bag

room. You will not go into your

classroom.



Lunch 1 and Lunch
2 are still the
preferred times to
go to the
bathroom.



PE lessons with Mr
Moran, Music
lesson with Mr
Tickle and
PBL/Library
lessons with Mrs
Windon, Mrs
Parker and your
teachers will still
occur.



Class sport will be on Fridays.
PSSA sport cannot happen

again this year.



The
canteen will
be open for
orders only.



Zoom
assemblies
will continue.



Summer uniform is to be worn

when we return to school.



Older siblings of Kinder students leave at 3.15pm and must

meet their siblings and parent at their nominated gate.

Older siblings of Year 1 students leave at 3.20pm and

must meet their siblings and parent at their nominated

gate. 

Walkers along with bike, bus and ferry riders leave at the

3:25pm bell.

Bus riders meet the teacher on duty near the play

equipment. 

Ferry walkers/riders meet the teacher on duty on the

verandah.

Older siblings of students in other grades must collect

their younger brothers and sisters and escort them to

where they need to be.

All students need to know their pick up plan.



Our focus for our return
to school is to CARE. 

This is important for
everyone to remember
as we get to know the
routines in class and at
school that keep us safe
and learning, as well as
getting to know each
other again.  



Some things will be the
same and some things will
be different at school. That
is okay because Newport
Public School is an amazing
school full of people who
care about you.


